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MAYCO BIGELOW CENTER TEMPORARILY CLOSES FOR RENOVATIONS 

 

BURLINGTON, NC –  The Mayco Bigelow Community Center, located within North Park 

at 849 Sharpe Road in Burlington, will be closed from September 8th through the first 

week of November while it undergoes various renovations.  

 

The Mayco Bigelow Center is home to a full court gym that can be converted into two 

courts, a dance studio, game room, meeting spaces, and the North Park branch of the 

Alamance County Public Library.  

 

Renovations, funded by a federal Community Development Block Grants (CDBG), range 

from structural to aesthetic but will each contribute to a more enjoyable atmosphere for 

recreation and community development.  

 

Renovations include:  

New sets of bleachers 

Total replacement of the gym floor 

Fresh new paint in the gym and library 

 

The Mayco Bigelow Center and North Park Branch of the Alamance County Library will 

reopen on during the first week of November, pending an on-schedule renovation, with a 

celebration. For more information, please contact the Burlington Recreation & Parks 

Department at 336-222-5030. 
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